
 

To the Administrator Addressed 
 

 

DATE: May 12, 2022 
SUBJECT: Safe and Supportive School Program (SSSP) Role in AskTED 
CATEGORY: Information 

address of the person to be added to the TEA Charter School Authorizing and Administration Division at 
CharterAskTED@tea.texas.gov. 

This SSSP designee should be familiar with the SSSP as well as the policies and procedures established 
by the LEA for SSSP team operation and data reporting. On June 1, 2022, the superintendent and the 
SSSP designee will receive the unique survey link for the LEA to report the LEA’s SSSP team activities for 
the 2021-2022 school year. 

In June of 2023, the superintendent and the SSSP designee will receive a survey link for each campus in 
the LEA to report SSSP team activities 



 
 

   
 

prepare to report the required data, the agency is providing a copy of the 2021-2022 SSSP survey 
questions.  


